
Mayor’s Message
I presented a balanced budget to the City Council in June
which was approved. I am pleased to say that Marriott-
Slaterville will continue its tradition of no property taxes.
We anticipate a surplus for this current budget year which
will be set aside for future capital projects.

Congratulations to our city staff on receiving a $2.2
million grant to realign Pioneer Road at the Plain City
border so that it no longer floods and is separated from the
Warren Canal. The old bridge into Plain City will also be
replaced. Construction will start late this year or next year.

You’re invited to attend the Planning Commission and
City Council meetings. If there is a public hearing, you are
free to make comments on those issues. There are many
projects, activities, and developments that are going on.
We handle many different issues at the city from state
mandates, to infrastructure, to services, to land use. Many
people have little understanding how local government
functions. There are many resources to learn about and
become informed in the operation of local government.

PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, JULY 19, 2016 – 7:00 P.M.

1. Call to Order/Minutes.
2. Public hearing on Morris Meadows 21 Lot

Subdivision at 1800 West 700 South.
3. Discussion/action on Slaterville Commercial

Subdivision at 300 North 2000 West.
4. Discussion/action on site plan for High Country

Inn and Assisted Living at 1335 West 12th Street.
5. Discussion/action on site plan for Borrett Animal

Hospital located at 1093 West 12th Street.
6. Discussion/action on site plan at approximately

1800 West 400 North for convenience store with
fuel and food.

7. Discussion/action on final approval for seven (7)
lot subdivision at approximately 2485 West
Pioneer Road by: John Duddleston.

8. Discussion/action on excavation and clean fill
ordinance.

9. Discussion/action on amended land use
administration ordinance.

10. Discussion/action on outdoor lighting ordinance.
11. Discussion/action on amended sign ordinance.
12. Commission and staff follow-up.
13. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, JULY 21, 2016 – 6:30 P.M.

1. Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance.
2. Discussion/action on minutes.
3. Business licenses: Diamond Rental 1135 W 12th.
4. Monthly financial report.
5. Discussion/action on Morris Meadows 21 Lot

Subdivision at 1800 West 700 South.
6. Discussion/action on final approval for seven (7)

lot subdivision at approximately 2485 West
Pioneer Road by: John Duddleston.

7. Discussion/action on GRAMA records
ordinance.

8. Discussion/action on amended land use
administration and street access ordinance.

9. Officer reports and legislative oversight.
10. Adjourn.

This agenda is tentative. Items can and will change.

Local Updates
• Farmers Market. The Marriott-Slaterville

Farmers Market will be held at Marriott Park
each Saturday in July and through September.
The times are 9:00 AM until 1:00 PM. Stop by
for local grown fresh vegetables and other items.

• 2016 Elections. Weber County administers the
2016 elections. For election questions contact the
Weber County Clerk at: 801-399-8400.

• Recycling Program. Marriott-Slaterville
residents recycle. Remember that recycling is
every other week, which will be July 5 and 18.

• Fire Pits. Many residents in Marriott-Slaterville
enjoy back yard fire pits. Smoke from your fire
pit can affect your neighbor, so be courteous.
Remember to locate your fire pit the proper
distance from your neighbor and any property
lines. Please call Weber Fire District at 801-
782-3580 for questions.
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